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October 25, 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians. 

We have been enjoying a mild autumn so far and kids have been enjoying playing 

outside. We are getting warning that snow is on the horizon. We will continue to go 

outside for recess and learning throughout the school year. Please be sure that your 

children are dressed for the weather each school day. 

The PAC Halloween Dance was a huge success with 600 children and parents attending. 

Other than the music and dancing in the gym, families enjoyed the excellent 

decorations, games area and enjoyed popcorn, candy floss, and drinks in Red River 

Hall. 

Our Middle Years classes will be having their Halloween dance on the afternoon of the 

31st. Students are asked to bring a non-perishable food item that will be donated to 

charity. 

We are proud to share that West St. Paul School grade ¾ teacher, Kim Greening, has 

been recognized as a Prime Minister’s Award for Teaching Excellence for 2023. She is 

recognized for her achievements in teaching and for her commitment to preparing 

students for a digital and innovation-based economy. Congratulations Kim! 

A reminder that Wednesday, November 1 is a divisional in-service. There will be no 

school for students. All staff will spend the morning listening to Tomson Highway, the 

renowned Indigenous author and artist. 

Our Farm to School Vegetable orders are due on November 9th. Click on the link to 

order your vegetables:    https://peakfarmtoschool.com/     Vegetables will be available 

for pick up on November 22-24 during parent teacher conferences. 

 

Administrators 

David Ingram     Tammy Harder     Jenny Macdonald 

http://www.7oaks.org/school/weststpaul
https://peakfarmtoschool.com/


 

 

 

WEST ST. PAUL SCHOOL 

FARM TO SCHOOL FUNDRAISER 

ORDERS DUE:  NOVEMBER 9 

PICK UP ORDERS DURING PARENT TEACHER 

CONFERENCES: NOVEMBER 22, 23 & 24 

Pick up your orders during Parent Teacher conferences. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Farm to School | P: 204.594.1414 | E: farmtoschool@peakmarket.com | www.peakfarmtoschool.com 



 

WEST ST. PAUL SCHOOL  

FARM TO SCHOOL FUNDRAISER 

ORDERS DUE: NOVEMBER 9 

PICK UP ORDERS DURING PARENT TEACHER 

CONFERENCES: NOVEMBER 22, 23 & 24 

HOW TO ORDER ONLINE 
 

 
• Visit www.peakfarmtoschool.com and click on BUY A BUNDLE from the Menu. Hit CLICK HERE 

TO PURCHASE Select the quantity of the product and Add to Cart. Select Continue Shopping to 
add multiple bundle types. *Be sure to Update Cart to reflect changes to the quantity.  

 
• Click on Continue to Check out when ready to pay. *If you wish to add items to your order 

simply select BUY A BUNDLE from the Menu.  
 

• Select the Province, and the School/Daycare/Organization you are ordering from. Enter the 
child/Student’s name responsible for the order. *Or check as Community Order if you are not 
supporting a student and picking up your order from the school/daycare.  

 
• Enter Billing and Payment Info, once done click on Review Order. *If you wish to make any 

changes click BUY A BUNDLE, Add an item and you will be taken to the Cart where you can 
adjust your order and Update Cart.  

 
• Review your order summary, Supporting and Billing and Payment Info. *If you need to make any 

changes at this point you can select BUY A BUNDLE and Add to Cart where you can adjust your 
order and proceed to make any other billing or payment info. Place Order.  

 
• You will see an ORDER COMPLETE screen with your order number and an email will be sent to 

you confirming your order details.  
• NEED MORE HELP?  

 
Visit www.peakfarmtoschool.com Email us at: farmtoschool@peakmarket.com Call us at: 

204.594.1414 

 
Thank you for your support. 

https://peakfarmtoschool.com/


What do 
YOU want 
to be?
The CLB can help. Get FREE 
FUNDING for studies after 
high school!

What is the CLB?
The  Canada Learning Bond (CLB) is money the 
Government of Canada will add to a Registered 
Education Savings Account (RESP) to help pay for 
studies after high school. It’s completely free and you 

do not need to add any money to receive the CLB.

How much $ is available?
Eligible children can receive $500 - $2,000 deposit-
ed directly into their RESP.

Who is eligible?
Children who:
• were born after January 1, 2004 or later.
• are residents of Canada.
• have a Birth Certificate and Social 

  Insurance Number (SIN).

We can help you get a free Birth 
Certificate, Social Insurance Number 
(SIN) and choose an RESP Provider.

Information Event! 
November 10, 2023, 4pm-7:30pm
Philippine-Canadian Center of Manitoba, 737 Keewatin St.
Sign up now! Contact us below.

JOIN US!

Contact Erika Fridrik
P: (204) 697-5967
E: erika.fridrik@7oaks.org

This project is funded in part by the 
Government of Canada’s Canada Learning Bond Program
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Achieve your academic 
dreams!

No matter how 
you say it, the 
Canada Learning 
Bond (CLB)
can help you get 
FREE FUNDING 
for studies after 
high school!

Contact Erika Fridrik
P: (204) 697-5967
E: erika.fridrik@7oaks.org

This project is funded in part by the 
Government of Canada’s Canada Learning Bond Program

 CANADA LEARNING BOND   Fundin
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uture!

>Contact us to 
   find out more!
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